
 

 
 
Letter from Brian Lunt from the Greater Vancouver Woodturners Guild 
 
Hi Sandi 
 
Great talking with you. 
 
Please find below several links concerning Beads Of Courage. 
 
I would suggest the video links of CBS Sunday Morning and Johnny Reid to really get the feel of what 
this is all about. 
 
BC Children’s Hospital staff were trained 2–½ weeks ago and the program is now started. 
 
Forecast is to cover 780 children this year in oncology first then move to blood disorders like leukemia 
then on to burn unit. 
 
If you have any questions at all, please never hesitate to ask myself or Ed Pretty 
 
Please feel free to share anything in this email with anyone. 
 
Warm Regards 
 
Brian Lunt 
1316 Eastern Drive 
Port Coquitlam, BC 
V3C 2R8 
604-942-3928 
brylun@shaw.ca 
 

http://www.beadsofcourage.org/pages/about.htm 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=iiKJ3B4706M 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=948d1gVtZ_I 

mailto:brylun@shaw.ca
http://www.beadsofcourage.org/pages/about.htm
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=iiKJ3B4706M
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=948d1gVtZ_I


Good reasons to get involved 

 



 

 



 



 



 

 

Let’s get involved! 

 

Contact Sandi at sgtrueman@shaw.ca  or  778-472-2008 
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